Course Code: ______________________


CONTACT INFORMATION FORM

STUDENT NAME: _______________________________________________________

Dear parents, guardians and students:

I am pleased to be teaching your son/daughter this semester. In an attempt to facilitate clear communication between you, the parents, guardians and students, and myself, the teacher, I have done a few things I’d like you to be familiar with. I have printed a copy of the Course of Study for each student. This includes all the basic course information, such as a course overview, as well as the due dates for each assignment and dates of quizzes and tests.  On that Course of Study I have written my contact information, including my email address, my blog and my extension number at the school. In addition, I try to keep in touch with parents and students electronically using a program called Micrograde WebGrade which keeps track of students’ marks. It is possible that sometime this or next year I will be forced to switch over to another marks program. In the meantime I will continue to use this program which has earned many favourable reviews from students and parents alike over the years.

The most important thing I want everyone to understand relates to late policy and test policy. While I do make every effort to be flexible with reasonable requests for extensions on assignments, I do ask that students make their requests in person and in advance. This way I can help them overcome any obstacles they may be facing. If they come in at the last moment and simply ask for more time I don’t have much of an opportunity to help them. The policy for tests and quizzes is similar. If a student is going to be away, legitimately, on the day of the test and knows this in advance, he/she must make arrangements with me in advance to write the test or quiz. Of course a signed note must always be presented to me. If a student is sick on the day of the test or quiz and doesn’t know this until the day of, a parent or guardian must phone my extension at school that morning to let me know. A message can be left for me specifically. A message phoned in to the main line of the school will never reach me in time to know it is legitimate. As always, a signed note must be brought in upon the student’s return to class. 
Thank you for reading the above information. If we are all on the same page students are more likely to make progress. I will post this on my blog so you can have a copy of it.
Ms. Risa Gluskin

         (((     If you have read and understood the above information please sign below. ( ((
Signature of student: ______________________________________________________
Signature of parent/guardian: ________________________________________________
CONTACT INFORMATION:
NAME OF PARENT TO BE CONTACTED: _________________________________________
PREFERRED CONTACT PHONE NUMBER: _______________________________________

PARENT EMAIL ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________
STUDENT EMAIL ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________
If no parent email, please sign here: _________________________________________________
Please print neatly








